2024 LEAF COLLECTION

DEAR RESIDENT/HOMEOWNER:

The City of Belvidere's annual city-wide leaf collection program this year begins the week of October 28th. For this collection program, the City will be divided in two sections, north and south of the river with City Street Department employees collecting leaves according to the schedule shown on the map below. In order to provide the most efficient service and least inconvenience to you, please follow these guidelines:

- DO: Have all leaves placed on the terrace, at the curb or along the edge of pavement for non-curbed streets, by 7:00AM Monday on the dates shown for your side of town.
- DO: The City can only vacuum leaves within three feet of the edge of the pavement. Please make sure that all leaves to be collected are within three feet of the pavement edge or curb.
- DON'T: Place any other material for collection other than leaves. The City can vacuum leaves only. No grass clippings, branches or twigs.
- **DON'T:** Park cars within 30' of the leaves to be collected or the City will not be able to reach the leaves with the vacuum truck and trailer. Inaccessible leaf piles will be collected at the next scheduled date.

DON'T: Place leaves along alleys. Collection will only be along city streets and not alleys.

